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Hi Representative Nikkel-

[ have spoken with Director Skaggs regarding HB 1290 and he asked me to let you know that the
Department supports your legislation.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Thanks,

John

John Karakoulakis

Director of Legislative Affairs

Colorado Department of Higher Education

1560 Broadway, Suite 1600

Office: 303-866-4742

Cell:  303-941-8033




